
Statter Harbor Improvements Ph IIIA - Construction Update 

Pacific Pile and Marine (PPM) is actively dredging and moving the dump scow in and out of 

Statter Harbor daily.  PPM is averaging over 1000 cubic yards of dredge material per barge trip. 

Arête Construction has installed part of the new storm drain system.  

Next steps 

 Dredging will continue through the first of the year, including on Thanksgiving Day. 

 The Tug and Dump Scow will be transiting through the harbor on a daily basis to dump during 

daylight hours. Please be mindful of their movements in the harbor. 

What to expect 

While this work takes place, residents can expect the following: 

 The dredge is a Hitachi 1200 excavator with a hydraulic clamshell bucket mounted on a barge, 
so there will be engine sounds during operation.  

 Dredging is expected from mid-November until January 2020, 7 days a week, from 6am to 
6pm. Lights will be used before sunrise and after sunset. 

 Vessels should anticipate delays as the dump scow maneuvers within the harbor during 
dredge material disposal operations. 

 The first blast is scheduled for mid-February. 

If you have any questions, concerns or experience disruptions from the construction activities, 
please contact the project manager, Erich Schaal, P.E. whose information is listed below. 

 Project Manager: Erich Schaal, P.E. Port Engineer 

 Telephone: 907-586-0397 

 Email: Erich.Schaal@juneau.org 
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